
Technology is playing a 
huge part in our children's’ 
lives right now.  Here are 
some reminders for 
staying safe online! 

Always ask a grown up 
before you use the internet.  
 
Don’t tell strangers where 
you live, your phone number 
or where you go to school.  
 
Don’t send pictures to 
people you don’t know.  
 
Tell a grown up if you feel 

scared or unhappy about 

anything. 

To help you during the closure of 

schools, CEOPS have activity packs 

with simple 15 minute activities to 

support their online safety. 

 

Norfolk County Council need your 

rainbows! Show your support for the 

NHS, key workers and carers and those 

struggling with loneliness. Tweet a 

photo of your rainbow or one you've 

seen to @norfolkcc with the hashtag 

#NorfolkRainbows  

Compliments are a brilliant way to celebrate what makes us 

wonderful and are great for building confidence and support 

resilience.  I am delighted that Hempnall and St Martha’s Prima-

ry schools have continued their compliments, even at home! 

“A lovely teacher at our school has been continuing with 
Paths pupil through Dojo (our communication tool) and 
now we are all jumping on the bandwagon. The teacher an-
nounces the Paths pupil in the morning then leaves a com-
pliments in the comments. Throughout the day children can 
leave compliments about the Paths Pupil and even the PP's 
parent can get involved. Just thought it was such a lovely 
idea.” 

 I would love to hear and share some of your compliments; 
please Tweet me @SEL_Norfolk__Sch 
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• Tweet a rainbow 

• Banish boredom with a baked potato 

• Stay safe online 

• Find feelings in a wordsearch 

• Try the 30 day SEL challenge 

Henrietta has been feeling bored this week which is natural as 

the sun has disappeared and she  doesn’t have her friends and 

family to play with.  Daphne recommended  the book ‘I’m Bored’ 

and Henrietta was delighted to find an online version of it being 

read by the author complete with a drawing lesson by the illus-

trator.  Click here for the link.   

The book features a very bored baked potato and Daphne sent 

Henrietta a link to a song about a very helpful baked potato that 

she has been using to remind her family how to stay safe. Click 

here for the link and here to see it in Makaton. 

This all made her hungry so Henrietta had fun cooking and eat-

ing Mr Baked  Potato for some colourful and healthy topping 

suggestions,  click here. 

Our friends at PATHS Barnardos have created a 

wordsearch and game to challenge boredom. 

Many families (including 

mine) are finding lockdown 

a challenge; especially 

‘schooling’ and missing 

friends.  These resources 

might help; reminding that 

SEL is vital right now. 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/NorfolkRainbows?src=hash
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/my-world-kitchen-nigerian-jollof-rice?collection=around-the-globe-recipes
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Dd3jyzCkvDc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yYOkgCkxj9I
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yYOkgCkxj9I
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fpgsavq3YZw
https://honestcooking.com/veggies-and-kids-mr-baked-potato-heads/
https://professionals.childhood.org.au/resources/
https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/mentalhealth

